

Acorns for the Three Counties Care for the child, support for the family

350 Bath Road Worcester WR5 3EZ Tel: 01905 767676

Dear Nadir,

On behalf of all the families and clients who thoroughly enjoyed the afternoon aboard "Www.acorns.org.uk" The Spirit of Freedom' I would like to thank you for allowing this to happen and for giving some of our families and clients a beautiful distraction from the reality of their situation.

Here are some comments from them...

- "...we came back from holiday yesterday [Sunday] and today has rounded the time off for us nicely the kids have had an extra day with their Dad, which for them is a bonus, its been something we would not normally do go on a boat, but thanks for asking us, really good...and not too long for the youngsters, but they had their dad so I was able to sit with my daughter and have some quiet time looking at the river..."
- "...this is our sons' first and probably last cruise...as a family we were delighted to have been asked, and the experience was thrilling and relaxing, a lovely memory to cherish..."
- "...dogs got in the water and they looked like hippos!!...very funny...food was scrummy and the railway thingy was cool..."
- "...I enjoyed talking to the captain, he answered all my questions and was very interesting...going on a boat is not something I would normally do but when asked I thought 'why not?', and I'm glad I went, the river looks so different when you are actually on it, so clear in places I could see the reeds swishing around under the water...and the food was lovely too...'

Some lovely comments about a lovely, positive experience.

Your daughter was a pleasure to look after. She played with our clients upon return to Acorns, and they were genuinely sorry she had to go. A very pleasant young lady.

Kind Regards,

Jayne Dusting,

Activity Co-ordinator,

Acorns Children's Hospice for the Three Counties,

Jayne

350 Bath Road,

Worcester,

WR5 3EZ



